
To whom it may Concern: 

My name is Ken Kusch. I live on . I’m writing this letter to voice my concerns 
about the proposed solar farm behind my house. Mr. Meyer states in his application that he 
talked to several real estate agents and his plan would not affect any of our property values. I’ve 
talked to 2 realtors, and they state that there are not enough studies with solar farms within a 
subdivision like the one he wants to install. I also want to bring up that MR Meyer wants to 
build 150 feet from my house and not the property line, what hat if I want to put a addition on 
my house now I can’t because of his setbacks. 

Thank You 

Ken Kusch 




